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Friday 3rd November 2017 

 

Dear Resident,  

It is that time of the year when we remember all of the brave soldiers and civilians who fought to 

make our future a safe one. We are writing to invite you to attend our annual Remembrance Day 

Service at our lovely, welcoming and caring school. If you would like to join us, please come to our 

school on Friday 10th November at a 2.15pm start. 

During our Remembrance Service, we will be laying poppies, which we will have made carefully 

earlier in our school day. Additionally, each poppy will be dedicated to a soldier who died in the 

war, and their name will be visible on the petal of their designated poppy. Also, as a school, we will 

be singing a song to remember the fallen, and all of the people who have made our lives safer. 

Not only that, but a selection of pupils will be reading their own poems that they have spent so 

long to write, and of course, we will end with a two minutes silence to pay our respects to the 

beautiful sounds of the bugle playing ‘The Last Post’.  

We hope that you are able to join us in remembering our brave soldiers. If you are going to attend, 

then please do call our school office to confirm on 01494 562501.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

From the children of Year 3 

(Remembrance Day Service Organisers)    

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

               

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

